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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: paul.king@pdenviro.com
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2011 6:36 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Dean Rubinson
Subject: 4280 Hacienda Drive Pleasanton Large Diameter Borehole Drilling Schedule

Hi Jerry, 
  
We are setting up to drill the large diameter borehole in the elevator pit at 4280 Hacienda Drive in 
Pleasanton on Monday 6/20/11, and will be drilling the large diameter borehole on Tuesday 6/21/11 and 
Wednesday 6/22/11 per our work plan.  We will also be grouting the temporary boreholes B2 through B5 
on Wednesday 6/22/11 with the approval and possible presence of a Zone 7 Water District inspector. 
  
Upon completion of the large diameter borehole drilling we will be able to complete our investigation 
report for B2 through B5 and our documentation of the large diameter borehole drilling. 
  
Paul 
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 


